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Issued on August 31, 2022 for immediate release 
 
 
School Trustee Candidate Information Session 

 

School District No. 28 (Quesnel) will be hosting a candidate information session for anyone 
interested in running as a school trustee in the 2022 General School Election. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a School Trustee and would like to learn more about the roles, 
responsibilities and time commitments, the information session will be held on: 
 
 Tuesday September 6, 2022 
 6:00 p.m. 
 School District Administration Office 
 401 North Star Road 
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For more information contact Dan Lowndes, Superintendent of Schools 250-992-8802,  

Jennifer Woollends, Secretary-Treasurer 250-992-8802 or Tony Goulet, Chairperson of the Board 250-983-3519 

 


